
HUGHENDEN VALLEY and CHEQUERS SURGERY  

 

COVID VACCINATION UPDATE 27-01-2021  message from Scott Ridley, Practice Manager. 

Hughenden Valley Surgeries are happy to confirm we are able to offer the AstraZeneca vaccine at our 

Chequers Drive site in Prestwood once again on Monday the 1st of February 2021. 

We are thrilled to be able to offer the vaccine to our patients locally. 

I can assure you that the team we are working tirelessly to ensure safe & effective delivery of the vaccine and 

have been busy this week delivering vaccinations to housebound patents over the age of 80 in their homes. 

We should have by the end of the session on the 1st of February completed all of our group 1 and 2 patients 

and will then move on to our group 3 patients (Over 75's). 

Our speed of delivery at the moment is based on vaccine delivery to our designated site in Chesham. 

Vaccine deliveries are sent to our Chesham main site based on stock levels at the main distribution centers  

(Hughenden Valley Surgeries or the Chesham Main Site do place orders) When any Vaccines arrive our PCN 

group jump into action and administer them post haste. Our number one priority is never to waste time or vaccine. 

We will not be posting figures of how many there are left in each group to be vaccinated, as we believe clock 

watching is not helpful to our patients and it is also not helpful to add more pressure to our workforce. 

Please see any previous frequently asked questions in previous posts and please join us on Facebook for 

updates https://www.facebook.com/groups/430238914377799 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/430238914377799

